
Nicole, 
 
My comments mirror Marcie’s. Defining the boundaries as well as placing gravel are things Public Works 
would like to see also. If the new owner could accomplish these things it could help with the problem of 
tenants parking in the street and impeding snow removal operations.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Rob Comstock 
Public Works Director 
City of Valdez, Alaska 
(907)835-4473 
rcomstock@valdezak.gov 
 
 
 
 
For the Property owner to utilize a portion of the South Meyring Park Strip for resident parking, it would 
be imperative that they provide a designated boarder (parking pin downs) at the North and West Sides 
of the parking area and grade the area to direct drainage of the parking area to the nearest cul-de-sac 
without allowing drainage to enter the park strip. 
 

- Marcie Robertson, Parks Maintenance Supervisor  
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